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Up & coming dates Tel: 01706813558
ARCH Day 4: 15/3/22 wwuw.todhigh.co.uk
Todmorden Together: 16/3/22 Headteacher: Miss G Shirt

Options/IAG phone calls: 17/3/22
Y11 Data home: 21/3/22

Parent Governor Forum: 23/3/22
Y8 HPV Immunisations: 24/3/22 Friday 11/3/2022
Y10 Parents’ Evening: 24/3/22

Dear Parents and Carers,

Our next Todmorden Together meeting is on 16/3/22 from 5.30-6.30pm. We are working together to ensure that
our students have a safe and happy school and community to live in. If you are interested in becoming involved in
this useful forum, please don’t hesitate to contact us, we meet three times a year to discuss community issues. Get
in touch with e.womack@todhigh.co.uk to be added to our mailing list. This meeting will be taking place in school, it

will be so nice to be able to meet in person. Hope to see some of you there.

Our second Parent Governor Forum of the year is on Wednesday 23™ March from 6-7pm. We are intending to hold the
event on site, in our school hall. You will be able to attend via main reception. Tea and coffee will be provided. The
Parent Governor Forum is an excellent opportunity to meet with Senior Leaders and members of our Governing Body
to discuss school wide issues and ask any questions you might have. | look forward to seeing some of you there, we are
really pleased to be able to host this event in person after a long time of meeting virtually.

On Thursday 24/3/22 there will be a Parents’ Evening for year 10. This will be a virtual event run through
SchoolCloud. All details will be shared with the parents and carers of students in this year group next week.

Next week is our fourth ARCH day of the year. We deliver ‘ARCH’ days 6 times each year, students study a wide
range of cross-curricular topics. It is within ARCH Days that much of the statutory content on Sex, Relationships and
Health Education is delivered, and we also explore a range of other topics such as Personal Finance, British Values,
Character Development, Careers Education and Drugs Education. These elements are an important part of educating
our students and enabling them to develop important Social, Moral, Spiritual and Cultural skills for life. Should you
have any further questions about our ARCH Days, or the Personal Development Programme in general, which is a
real strength of the school, please do not hesitate to get in touch with either Jake Womack
(.womack@todhigh.co.uk) or Melissa Wells (m.wells@todhigh.co.uk).

As always, please do contact us if you need our support.

Yours Sincerely,

Gill Shirt
Headteacher
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THS has recently switched to using buff paper for printing services. Our paper is 100% recycled.
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